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THANK YOU! 
Dear Parents,                                                                         December 23, 2023 
 
This circular of the undersigned is to thank the PARENTS, appreciate the FRANCISIANS and   
admire the TEACHERS of St. Francis High School Family who made the FRANCIS HABBA - 2023,        
a mega success. The event was truly motivating, entertaining and learning experience for the whole 
school community. There is some message for everyone especially for the student community.  
 

I appreciate the PARENTS who permitted their children to take part in the event and readily        
paid the amount for the costume. I appreciate the Class Teachers and Parents of Classes                  
VIII B, III B and I B. There were only 6 students not participated in all these three classes.               
The school selected every single child from Classes I to X for the event but parents of 136 students 
from Classes I to X addressed to me to kindly excuse them from participating in the event                
for reasons of their own. I respected their decision. Always remember, the school belongs                 
to every child and there is no winning or losing in all school programs but only LEARNING.          
Your presence in huge number was amazing and motivating.   
 

CHILDREN, your performance was stunning, striking and spectacular. I admire YOU all!                
Some of you acted out incredibly and I have already listed them out. The school will award          
them shortly. I appreciate the boys who danced on par excellence. The school has appointed              
a trained classical dance teacher for you all from January onwards.    
 

THE SUCCESS of the event speaks the standard, quality and commitment of the TEACHERS.                 
I thank the School Administrator, Academic Co-ordinators, particularly, Mrs. Meble Thomas,          
and other teaching and non-teaching faculties who worked wisely, systematically and meticulously.  
 

Parents will be able to view the program class wise and we will upload the segments on             
school YouTube Channel. https://www.youtube.com/live/AKJB_6JrrLw?si=PdMKu7qgO4-N9sgz 
Kindly wait for two weeks from now. The entre event was streamed online and the link was sent     
to you. Kindly watch and share it with your friends. Your comments are appreciated                           
for further learning for the school management and the teaching community.  
 

Wishing you all God’s blessings during the Christmas Vacation. May the Lord bless us                      
with good health, peace, and happiness. I wish you all a grace-filled happy new year - 2024.             
The school re-opens on Wednesday, January 03, 2024. 

  

 

     Brother Sanil Tharayil 
                Principal 
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